
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The new Human Resource Management System (HRMS) will be going 

live in June 2019. In order to help you perform effectively on the new 

system, training will be offered based on roles: Managers, Employees and 

Human Resources. 

Manager Sessions  

 will occur in 2 cycles 

 Cycle 1  April 15 – May 3 

 Cycle 2 June 17 – September 30 

Employee Sessions 

 June 3 – September 30 

Human Resource Sessions 

 June 3 – June 14 

 

Multiple sessions will be offered for each role during the dates mentioned. 
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More details to come! 


